EMBASSY OF
THE RUSSIAN FEDERATION
IN NORWAY

H.E. Mr. Per Sandberg

Minister of Fisheries

Ministry of Trade, Industry and Fisheries
Kingdom of Norway

Oslo, June 30, 2016
o ALFE

Dear Mr. Sandberg,

Let me hereby convey to you a copy of the letter from the Deputy Minister of
Agriculture of the Russian Federation — Head of the Federal Agency for Fishery
I.Shestakov concerning a ban of discharge of snow crab by vessels of member states of
the European Union in the open part of the Barents Sea.

Attached: Z/ pages

Best regards,
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Chargé d'affaires a.i. W — S.Ozhegova



